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Askin, Tim

From: Askin, Tim
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 2:45 PM
To: Berkes, Scott; Mike Luethe
Cc: rawasserman@sbcglobal.net
Subject: RE: Badger Fence

Shortening for zoning compliance and owner preference is approved.  
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
 

From: Berkes, Scott <sberke@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 2:38 PM 
To: Mike Luethe <mike@badgerfence.com> 
Cc: Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov>; rawasserman@sbcglobal.net 
Subject: RE: Badger Fence 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
The permits (attached) have been issued. 
 
I have also attached the code section limiting the height of a fence along a side street. 
 
Please confirm the revised fence configuration (four feet tall with no lattice and four feet tall with one foot of lattice) are in line 
with the COA. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Scott Berkes 
Plan Examiner Specialist 
809 N. Broadway, Milwaukee, WI 53202 
P: (414) 286-8312 

Many Department of Neighborhood Services employees are 
currently working remotely due to the CDC 
recommendations around COVID-19 and social distancing. 
You may experience a slower response time to your email 
than typical. 

 

 
 
 
 
From: Mike Luethe <mike@badgerfence.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 10:18 AM 
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To: Berkes, Scott <sberke@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Badger Fence 
 
Scott, 
Attached is the agreement between home owners for the Graham Row Condominium Association. 
 
Thanks, Mike 
 
 
 
-- 
 
Michael Luethe - Project Sales Manager  
                     Badger Fence 
                    101 E. Abert Pl. 
               Milwaukee, WI. 53212 
       Office: (414)466-7510 ext. 203 
                 Cell: (414) 817-2774 


